Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to complain about the owner of an old car who has left his or her car in the street for a couple of weeks. 
The model of is Peugeot 407 with the number plate of FR53SNY and the color of dark blue which apparently had been crashed because the windscreen has been partly cracked and it has a flat tyre.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Since the inconsiderate driver abandoned their car so close to my apartment block, my neighbors and I have had many difficulties when we moved our cars out of parking space because the car has quite obstructed the designated area of our cars in the surrounding. Once it was near to strike it when I was moving my car.
I have phoned the local council several times, and I also expressed my complaint about this issue but nothing has happened as the car is still here. That is why I decided to write a letter to the council.
I hope that you will address this concern soon.
Yours faithfully,
Alex Roberts
